Virtual EAPEXx Visit at the Dean Offices

September 27, 2021

During September 20-27, 2021, MUPY’s Quality Development Unit arranged an online meeting to
virtually visit the Dean Offices as a part of the 2021 Virtual Visit Corresponding to the EdPEx

Criteria. Having been organized via the Cisco Webex platform, the meeting was presided over by Asst.
Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development. The
objectives of the virtual meeting were to increase an understanding of the EdPEx Criteria among the
faculty members and supporting staff as well as to provide advice for the offices to improve their
work processes and services. The Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University has continually received an
EdPEx Assessment according to Mahidol University’s policies in order to improve the quality of
education and the faculty management, processes, and operations. In addition, this meeting helped
support Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in terms of Quality Education to ensure inclusive and
equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. The visit schedule
included the following oﬁices.DD— September 20, 2021: Division of Student Affairs / Facility
Maintenance Unit / Documentation Unit [J[]- September 22, 2021: Division of Strategy and Planning /
Division of Research and Innovation Administrationl_JLI- September 23, 2021: Division of International
and Public Relations / Academic Activity Supporting unit L] September 27, 2021: Human Resources Unit
/ Welfare and Employee Relations Unit / Organization and Employee Development Unit

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3018



